
TO:  MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  Neil Jensen, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:  Malloy Lot Purchase 2023 reconstruction Project 
 
MEETING DATE: April 18, 2023 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 

As part of the 2023 Reconstruction Project the city needed to purchase part of the Rich and Paige 

Malloy lot that sits on the corner of 3rd Street and Cannon Street.  There currently is a mortgage 

on the property and the city needs to work with the bank that financed the property.  The survey 

of the property is attached for your review.  The piece we wish to purchase is a 60 by 20 foot 

triangle that actually extends out into the 3rd Street roadway.  We will use the other portion of the 

land to place the lift station for the river crossing.   

 

The purchase price is $30,270.58.  There will also be a partial release application fee ($250) and 

the cost of the appraisal (TBD) and misc. recording fees, account management fees.  The size of 

the property is approximately .14 acres +-.   

 

The Finance Committee has reviewed and approved the Purchase Agreement and made a 

recommendation to the City Council.   

 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Please consider the purchase of the partial lot from Rich and Paige Malloy of .14 acres +- in the 

amount of $30,270.58.   

 
 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Please make a motion to approve the Purchase Agreement with Paige and Rich Malloy in the 
amount of $30,270.58.   






















